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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,    June 2013
Isn’t it crazy how fast the time’s passing, unbelievable that we’re already half way through the year.
Thankfully, financially it has been a bit of a better year compared to the last one when we were struggling big time to 
keep our foundation and shelter going. This month we would like to give a special THANK-YOU to the kids and 
teachers from the Panyadee School in Chaweng Noi. Over 20 Students came to help at the big shelter in Baan 
Taling Ngam for a day and gave their best to help wherever an extra pair of hands was needed. From cleaning to 
feeding and giving some love, they did it all. On top of that they collected some donations in the school and brought 
some dog food to feed our over 300 hungry dogs. THANK YOU in the name of all our 4-legged friends!

Here are some of the lovely drawings we received from the kids of the Panyadee School, THANK YOU

Operation list May 2013
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
107 8 21 8 12 156

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make even 
more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it a happier 
and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most grateful for your 
contribution!  

Best wishes 
Brigitte
and the DCRSF – Team


